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I Max Cole strongly oppose this measure as it is a blatant violation of both the 

Constitutions of the United States and the great state of Oregon  it is a direct attack 

on the second amendment the and the community that rally’s behind it. Any laws that 

would prevent or hinder lawful citizens from being able to buy firearms or standard 

equipment deemed common use is an infringement and should be null and void  


